
 

March 6, 2025            

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

We hope this message finds you well. Due to recent changes in US import tariffs, we are writing to 

inform you of an upcoming adjustment to our pricing. Effective Wednesday March 12th, we will be 

implementing a price increase on all affected products. 

This increase is necessary to offset the additional costs imposed by the new tariffs. We remain committed 

to providing you with the best possible products and services, and we greatly appreciate your continued 

support and understanding during this time. 

If you have any questions or would like further details, please don't hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your business. 

Price Increase Effective March 12, 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Pete Bankert  
Insulation Products Business Unit Manager 

GERARD DANIEL WORLDWIDE 

pbankert@gerarddaniel.com 

717-451-2885 

*Price Increase Notice* 

TIE WIRE 10%

STAINLESS BANDING & SEALS 5%

ALUMINUM BANDING & SEALS 10%

SCREWS 10%

HEX NETTING 15%

KNITTED MESH 15%

HIGH TEMP TEXTILES 7.50%

GLASS FAB SCRIM 10%

ANCHORS, PINS, & WASHERS 10%

HOG RINGS 20%

D RINGS 10%
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